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Raber Township 
Regular Board Meeting 

Approved Minutes 
05/09/2023 

 
The Raber Township Regularly Scheduled Meeting was held at Raber Township Hall and was called to order at 07:00 p.m. by 
Supervisor Linda Johnson.  
 
ROLL CALL  
Supervisor Linda Johnson, Treasurer Sara Cottle, and Clerk Hillary Galarowic were present. Trustees Daniel Galarowic and Robert 
Warner were absent. Four (4) Township Residents attended in person.  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
Add payment of bills amount in the amount of $33,098.11 
Motion to approve agenda as amended made by: Linda 
Supported by: Sara 
All in favor, motion carries 
 
CLERK’S MINUTES 
Motion to approve the April minutes as presented: Sara 
Supported by: Linda 
All in favor, motion carries 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
GENERAL FUND:           $               113,750.05 
FIRE DEPARTMENT:     $                 35,437.35 
CHILDREN’S FUND:      $                   2,437.38 
RECREATION FUND:    $                   1,646.86 
CEMETERY FUND:        $                   3,832.52 
ROAD FUND:                    $               43,032.19 
AMBULANCE                   $               14,431.27 
RTVFD Fundraising           $               52,750.65 
TOWNSHIP PROTECT     $               40,927.51 
 
Fiscal Recovery Fund         $               66,731.33  
 
Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented made by: Linda 
Supported by: Hillary 
All in favor, motion carries 
 
 
PRESENTATION & PAYMENT OF BILLS 
A motion was made to pay the bills in the amount of $33,098.11 
Motion made by: Linda  
Supported by: Hillary 
All in favor; motion carried 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
A resident suggested adding fill at the Raber dock to make more room for parking.  
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
Sara shared that there is BS&A data available online at no extra cost to the township. She will be enabling that. There is a potential 
grant available for financial software that could be used for the clerk portion of BS&A software. The website has been updated. Linda 
shared that Kinross EMS will be holding CPR training in the near future. Watch postings for details. Road brine will be scheduled for 
June. The drinking fountain will be removed due to leaking issues. The health dept confirmed that there is no requirement for a 
drinking fountain in the facility. EMS meetings are ongoing. Any resident that wishes for their seasonal road to be plowed by the 
county must refer to the county’s Seasonal Road Policy for information.  
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OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Millage renewals – Hillary shared that the fire/EMS millage will need to be on the ballot this year as it expired in 2022. The board will 
need to decide the details of the ballot language for the November election.  
 
RECREATION COMMITTEE 
None 
 
FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT 
No runs in April. Community clean up will be held June 17 from 8a – 12p. Members attended the EUP Fire Chief’s and Officers 
meeting.  
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Motion made by: Linda 
Supported by: Hillary 
All in favor; meeting adjourned. 
 
Hillary Galarowic 
Raber Township Clerk, 


